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Dear Council Members,  

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the approval of the proposed 

Zombie development application (DA) for clear-felling land in the Tura/Mirador 
corridor that harbors endangered flora and fauna. This pristine area is home to 

several at-risk species that play vital roles in our ecosystem. Clear-felling will 
irreparably damage their habitats, pushing these species closer to extinction and 
disrupting the ecological balance.  

Preserving this land is not only crucial for biodiversity but also for maintaining the 
environmental health of our region. Trees and native plants contribute to air 

quality, water retention, and soil stability. Destroying these natural resources for 
short-term gains is shortsighted and detrimental to our community's long-term 
wellbeing.  

I urge the council to reject this DA and instead explore sustainable alternatives 
that protect our endangered species and support ecological preservation. Let us 

prioritize the health of our environment and the legacy we leave for future 
generations.  

Please also reform ALL the laws which currently allow critical nature to be 

destroyed by 'zombie' projects. They should not be happening.  

Sincerely,  

Sofie Rodda 


